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We hope that the holidays have been good to you and 
your families!  We are looking forward to the 2019 
boating season! 
 
We will  be having a get together for a little socializing, story 
swapping, and  planning on Saturday, January 12, 2019.  We 
will  meet at Northern Row Brewing & Distillery at 7:00 
PM.  This is brand new Brewery is located at 111 McMicken 
Ave. Cincinnati, OH 45202. Their website is 
www.northernrow.com. This will  be a private party where we 
will  be treated to tours of the facility and plenty of good beer. 
They are not officially open yet so we will  have to arrange for 
food. I suggest we order in some chicken wings followed by 
Pizza. 

 

 
 

Lil’ Toot - The Almost Lost Barn Find Finds a Home! 

 

Lil’ Toot was finally handed over to his new owner in rather icy 
conditions in Gary, Indiana in late November.  Lil’  Toot is now in 



Minnesota where she will  be on a lake at an old resort that is 
quite fitting for her! 

 

 
 

We would like to continue to share quarterly member and boat news 
in our future newsletters.  Please send any stories, ideas or 
information to Kathy Ryan dandkryan51@outlook.com 


